
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Lisa Anthony called the August 3, 2017 Senior Commission meeting to order at 
1:00 p.m. 
 
Members present:  Kitty Greenwood, Ruth Schwab, Bernice Brown, Mike Vallone 
& Sheree Victorian. 
 
The minutes of the July 2017 meeting were reviewed by the members.  Motion by 
Mike Vallone and seconded by Kitty Greenwood to accept the minutes as 
presented.  Motion carried and the minutes were accepted as presented. 
 
St. Vincent DePaul:   We are continuing to get a lot of people every Monday for 
food or money help.  There is no problem supplying the food and at this time we 
can provide money help for those in need.  Hoping that there will be a big influx 
of money is November. 
 
American Legion:   The pancake breakfast will start up again in September. There 
is not a lot happening at this time. 
 
Relay for Life report by Kitty Greenwood & Bernie Brown:   The Relay is August 
4th, Each team will be making their own gift baskets to be raffled off.   We’re 
ready for the big night. 
 
Senior Towers report by Sheree Victorian: There is nothing being done at the 
Towers at this time. 
 
Lisa reminded the members there will be a senior Health fair on October 20th at 
the police station.  Shred day was very successful.  No date for the opening of the 
time capsule.  They are accepting ideas of what to put in the new capsule. 
 
The Senior Commission meeting adjourned at 1:30 p.m. 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
 
 
 
Lisa Anthony 


